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October 7™, 2024

Clerk, City of Belle Isle
1600 Nela Ave
Belle Isle, FL 32809-6184

Greetings from Florida League of Cities University:

Enclosed is one or more Certificate(s) of Completion to be awarded to the elected official(s) of the
City of Belle Isle for completion of the Institute for Elected Municipal Officials held in Tampa on
October 5-6th, 2024.

We ask that the certificate(s) be presented as an agenda item for your next meeting and be formally
recorded in the minutes. We believe the importance of completing the Institute for Elected
Municipal Officials training should be known to key officials and your community. We also invite
them to register for the next offering of IEMO Il, when registration opens. Please check the FLC
Calendar under the “Events” tab on our website for upcoming dates.

Thank you so much for your cooperation with this. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate
to email me at Cbarton@flcities.com.

Sincerely,

(s froe

Christen Barton
FLC University Coordinator
Florida League of Cities
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